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03/06/2021  14:27:302021/0161/P OBJ Lesley Isaacson I live in Tobin Close and am objecting to this proposed development on the following grounds:

1. it will completely block out our light, the only source of which is from the south where numbers 9-14 Tobin 

are situated.

2. We will be completely overlooked on the south side; we are already dwarfed by Dorney to the West, Kings 

College Court to the East and Fellows Road to the north. Our simple 2 storey houses will be swamped by 

constructions on all 4 sides.

3. Our privacy will be compromised as these proposed developments will give the residents of 9-14 Tobin a 

birds eye view into our gardens and bedrooms.  

4. it is all very well for support for this development to come from people who will not actually be affected by it; 

I and my fellow neighbours certainly will be and one would hope that the Council planning department takes 

into consideration the residential address of the commentator and the likely impact of said development on our 

everyday lives.
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